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September 17, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of endorsement for Koers and Associates
Engineering with respect to the services they have provided to the City of Port Alberni.

For the past 25 years Koers and Associates have been an integral partner with the City
on numerous projects and initiatives. These have varied greatly in scope and scale for
works related to water supply, transmission, and distribution projects. Most notably,
Koers have been our primary consultants for the following works:

e Argyle Street sewage pump station

e 3.5km China Creek supply main replacement

e Water distribution system model, design and maintenance

e Large diameter watermain and pump station upgrades throughout the city

Koers have always provided excellent client support, high quality technical design and
seamless construction project management. In addition, their staff complement includes
a diverse range of skills and expertise well suited for multi-disciplinary projects. Our
consistent experience with Koers has led to a very strong working relationship which |
place a great deal of trust in.

The City of Port Alberni highly recommends Koers and Associates Engineering Ltd. for
consulting engineering services in the municipal infrastructure, water resources and
land development fields.

Yours Truly,
CITY OF PORT ALBERNI

Ken Watson
City Manager



